
Natick Recreation and Parks Department
“Create Community through People, Parks and Programs”

Memorandum

To: Amy Mistrot, Chair • Natick Board of Selectmen

cc: Melissa Malone, Town Administrator
Jemma Lambert, Director • Community Services

From: Karen Partanen, Director • Recreation and Parks Department

Date: September 18, 2018

Subject: Donation to Recreation and Parks Department

The Recreation and Parks Department received a check from (PATH) Parents' Association for the 
Handicapped, Inc., in the amount of $11,346.00 on September 18, 2018 to offset the fees 
associated with Camp Arrowhead Day and Residential Camp (21 campers) to cover fees-
tuition.

We are very grateful to receive this donation in order to enhance our recreational offerings to the 
Natick Community.

Thank you for considering acceptance of this donation.  I am happy to attend a future meeting to 
discuss this in more detail.

179 Boden Lane • Natick, Massachusetts 01760 • Phone (508) 647-6530 • Fax (508) 647-6535 • Website www.natickma.gov/recreation

Natick Recreation and Parks Department
“Create Community through People, Parks and Programs”



Memorandum

To: Amy Mistrot, Chair • Natick Board of Selectmen

cc: Melissa Malone, Town Administrator
Jemma Lambert, Director • Community Services

From: Karen Partanen, Director • Recreation and Parks Department

Date: September 18, 2018

Subject: Donation to Recreation and Parks Department

The Recreation and Parks Department received a check from (PATH) Parents' Association for the 
Handicapped, Inc., in the amount of $5,000.00 on September 18, 2018 to offset the fees 
associated with Camp Arrowhead Residential Camp (CLP) Volunteers to cover camp fees.

We are very grateful to receive this donation in order to enhance our recreational offerings to the 
Natick Community.

Thank you for considering acceptance of this donation.  I am happy to attend a future meeting to 
discuss this in more detail.

179 Boden Lane • Natick, Massachusetts 01760 • Phone (508) 647-6530 • Fax (508) 647-6535 • Website www.natickma.gov/recreation

Natick Recreation and Parks Department
“Create Community through People, Parks and Programs”

Memorandum



To: Amy Mistrot, Chair • Natick Board of Selectmen

cc: Melissa Malone, Town Administrator
Jemma Lambert, Director • Community Services

From: Karen Partanen, Director • Recreation and Parks Department

Date: September 18, 2018

Subject: Donation to Recreation and Parks Department

The Recreation and Parks Department received a check from (PATH) Parents' Association for the 
Handicapped, Inc., in the amount of $1,750.00 on September 18, 2018 to offset the fees 
associated with Reimbursement for “Golf Cart” rental while at Camp Arrowhead Residential 
Camp.

We are very grateful to receive this donation in order to enhance our recreational offerings to the 
Natick Community.

Thank you for considering acceptance of this donation.  I am happy to attend a future meeting to 
discuss this in more detail.
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Date: September 18, 2018

Subject: Donation to Recreation and Parks Department

The Recreation and Parks Department received a check from (PATH) Parents' Association for the 
Handicapped, Inc., in the amount of $5,000.00 on September 18, 2018 to offset the fees 
associated with Camp Nurse (Arrowhead) Reimbursement.

We are very grateful to receive this donation in order to enhance our recreational offerings to the 
Natick Community.

Thank you for considering acceptance of this donation.  I am happy to attend a future meeting to 
discuss this in more detail.
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